North Carolina Department of Public Safety
State Highway Patrol

Roy Cooper, Governor Glenn M. McNeill, Jr.
Erik A. Hooks, Secretary Commander

Support Services Section
Technical Services Unit - VIPER

28 February 2018

County Manager
Chatham County North Carolina

Re: Pittsboro VIPER Site

This letter of intent is to express the North Carolina State Highway Patrol’s — VIPER desire to
partner with Chatham County NC and allow the county to utilize space on the tower in within the
tower house of the planned Pittsboro VIPER Site that will be constructed in the 2018-2019 fiscal
year. North Carolina State Highway Patrol — VIPER will, at the time of construction, build the
tower to support the addition of the Counties equipment at no cost to the County. The point of
contact for this action is the undersigned at 919-356-4586

Sincerely

1on Manager
TSU - VIPER
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